
The Intellectual Property Constituency is pleased to comment on the Initial Report of the Registration Abuse Policies Working Group (RAP).  These comments may be supplemented or amended in the future.  The IPC regrets it is unable to provide more comprehensive comments, given the current log-jam in the public comment process.

 The Intellectual  Property Constituency supports recommendations of the RAP Working Group contained in the Initial Report dated 12 February 2010 which received unanimous consensus,  rough consensus and/or strong support  within the RAP Working Group.

1. In addition, IPC supports the following alternative recommendation in the Initial Report (quoting from the Initial Report):

The RAPWG recommends the initiation of a Policy Development Process by requesting an Issues Report to investigate the appropriateness and effectiveness of how any Rights Protection Mechanisms that are developed elsewhere in the community (e.g. the New gTLD program) can be applied to the problem of cybersquatting in the current gTLD space.

2. IPC suggests that the RAPWG adopt the following alternative recommendations regarding Deceptive Domain Names:

(1) Given that the protection of children is a paramount policy concern of all members of the ICANN community, the RAPWG recommends the initiation of a Policy Development Process by requesting an Issues Report to investigate the most effective means to prevent registration of, or promptly cancel, deceptive domain names which mislead children to objectionable sites.

(2) ICANN’s agreements with registries and registrars should explicitly state that registries and registrars are explicitly empowered, but not obligated, to develop reasonable policies, internal to each contracted party, designed to prevent the registration of deceptive or offensive strings.

3. IPC suggests that the RAPWG adopt the following alternative recommendations regarding WHOIS:

(1) The RAPWG recommends the initiation of a Policy Development Process by requesting an Issues Report to investigate the connection, if any, between privacy and/or proxy services and registration abuses.

(2) The RAPWG recommends the initiation of a Policy Development Process by requesting an Issues Report to investigate the possibilty of (a) developing best practices for privacy and/or proxy services to prevent and address registration abuses and (b) developing an accreditation and compliance program to enforce any such best practices.
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